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Question for written answer E-001601/2014 

to the Commission 
Rule 117 

Catherine Stihler (S&D) 

Subject: Zero-hour contracts 

What action is the Commission taking to tackle the growing use of zero-hour contracts which exploit 
the low-paid, most often in caring professions, in which women are disproportionately represented? 


